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NOTIFICATION
 

KEAM - 2025
ADMISSION TO  KERALA ENGINEERING  COURSES

REVISED RANK LIST PUBLISHED
 
 

     In compliance with the judgment of the Honb’le High Court in WPC nos 24767/2025,

24976/2025, 24951, 25180 and WA nos. 1699/2025, 1700/2025, 1701/2025 and WA

1702/2025 Dated 10.07.2025, Government have cancelled the amendment made in the

Prospectus Clause 9.7.4.(b) vide GO (MS) No.521/2025/HEDN dated 10.07.2025.

Accordingly,  the revised rank list prepared as per  Clause  9.7.4.(b) of the Prospectus

published vide GO (MS) No. 97/2025/HEDN dated 19.02.2025 for admission to

Engineering courses 2025 is published herewith. The rank details will be available in the

KEAM 2025 'Candidate Portal' on the website of the Commissioner for Entrance

Examinations www.cee.kerala.gov.in.
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